‘Re: Summit County application:
BNPTT 20000828BDU
FACILITY ID-129879

KUED understands that Summit County has an application for channel 39 at Park City.
At this same site we own K25DL. We understand the fourteen-channel taboo. However,
both are operating at the same site at the same power level and maintained by the same
technician and have a record of working with no interference. We therefore support
Summit Counties application of 39, facility id 129879. If interference becomes a problem
in the future we will work with Summit County to eliminate it.

Sincerely,

L T

‘University of Utah Translator Engineer




